
 

February 7, 2017 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Rick Wilborn, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Judiciary 

Statehouse, Room 541-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Wilborn: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 113 by Senate Committee on Judiciary 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 113 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 113 would amend the Kansas Criminal Code to make the penalty for the crime of 

burglary of a dwelling with intent to commit a felony, theft, or sexually motivated crime a 

severity level 7, person felony.  It is currently classified a severity level 7, nonperson felony. 

 

 The Office of Judicial Administration indicates SB 113 would have no fiscal effect on 

Judicial Branch operations.  The Kansas Sentencing Commission indicates SB 113 would have 

no fiscal effect on prison admissions or bed space, or the journal entry workload of the 

Commission. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Ashley Michaelis, Judiciary 

 Scott Schultz, Sentencing Commission 

 Linda Kelly, Corrections  


